
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE
DAMON CITY CAMPUS 

STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)
Minutes of March 23, 2012, Meeting

SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT
Teresa Velazquez, President
Alyssa Ginevra, Vice President of Student Events
Sharon Jones, Vice President of Student Governance
Robyn Vetuskey, Adult/Evening Student Coordinator
Cynthia Smith, Civic Engagement Coordinator
Derrick Justice, Diversity Coordinator
Carlos Suarez, Publicity Coordinator
Lisa Good, Roundtable Coordinator
Ailanda Martinez, Social Activities Coordinator
Shawnitea Thompson, Committee Member

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT (EXCUSED)
Eric Muhammad, Multiple Campus Coordinator

SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT (UNEXCUSED)
Desiree Jeffers, Elections Coordinator

OTHERS PRESENT
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Eileen Lanzafame, SEGA Faculty Advisor
Lisa Wallace, Campus Center Coordinator

The meeting was called to order at 12:15 p.m. 
The minutes of the March 9 meeting were approved as amended.

SPEAK TO SEGA

MCC Foundation – The Foundation needs two female volunteers to assist with their Gold Star Gala on April 28, 5:30-9:30 p.m. 
The event will raise money for student scholarships.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Club/Organization Awards Applications – Award categories are fundraising, community service, collaborative programming, 
educational programming, program of the year, club and organization of the year. The application deadline is April 6.

Elections – Everyoneʼs assistance is needed in promoting the elections.

Upcoming Events – Activities planned for Family Fun Night on April 20 and Spring Fling on May 7 were described and approved of.

NEW BUSINESS

Past Events – Open Forum with President Kress on March 7, Election Workshops on March 12 and 13, and St. Patrickʼs Day Celebra-
tion on March 14 were reviewed.

Lab Hours – SEGA has received concerns from students that there are not enough hours offered in the ELC/ILC.

Catch The Buzz – The annual student/faculty/staff spelling bee is April 18, 3:30-5:30 p.m. in the Brighton Campus Theater.

DCC Semester Parking – The Campus Center Office is now handling semester parking keycards as well as MCC students  ̓concerns 
regarding St. Josephʼs Garage. 

ADVISORS  ̓REPORTS

Dr. Kenneth Humphrey – Ms. Jones and Ms. Velazquez were well prepared and did an excellent job of representing MCC students at 
the ASACC Conference.

The meeting adjourned at 1:15 p.m.
Submitted by Linda Bryce, Campus Center Office Coordinator 
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